
 

Planning Control Committee 

20 April 2022 

Cancellation of Site Visit 

 

Application CH/21/0434 - ‘Parcel I’, land west of Pye Green - is now being 
recommended for deferral (as mentioned in the first officer update published 
on 19 April) and as such, the site visit scheduled for 2:40pm on 20 April 
is now cancelled. 

 


